POLICY NO. 00-5
May 1, 2000

MISSOULA COUNTY
DAVIS BACON COMPLIANCE AND MONITORING

The Davis-Bacon Act requires that the local prevailing wage be paid on all federally-
funded construction contracts exceeding $2,000.

Montana law (MCA 18-2-402) states that prevailing wages are applicable for construction
services let by state or local government in which the total cost is in excess of $25,000.

Missoula County will comply with both federal and state Davis-Bacon requirements in all
cases. ‘

The Department responsible for the construction contract will administer this policy. The
Department will ensure that all relevant bids and contracts contain appropriate language
relative to Davis-Bacon and prevailing wage rate. The Department will also be
responsible for monitoring the certified payrolls of all construction projects falling within
- the definition of this policy for compliance with prevailing wage rates.
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